From: Sarina Forbes

To: KCC - Committee Assistants (Email Group)
Subject: I'am so 11 and 12 on the agenda for today’s meeting
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 8:15:05 AM

I am a registered voter and I live in Renton Washington. I want to advise that King County Council that I’m totally
opposed to the Council wanting to remove my right as a citizen to vote for the sheriff. I am also totally opposed to
wanting to change their job description. This is a civil right that I enjoy as a citizen being able to directly by my
franchise vote for the sheriff. I don’t believe the County Council should take that right away from citizens. I
strongly encourage you to not disenfranchise the people. Their voices need to be heard and listened on this issue.
After all you are elected to serve the citizens not the other way around. The County Council does not know best.

In liberty,

Sarina Forbes
PCO Renton Washington

Sent from my iPhone
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